
 

 

 

April 3, 2023 

 

 
 
 
Dear Stakeholders, 
 

A committee is being formed to recommend a new curriculum for K-5 Mathematics for 
implementation during the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
Committee members will be asked to examine and make recommendations for a new 
K-5 Math resource for adoption to support teachers and students in their ability to 
meet or exceed grade-level proficiency targets in mathematics, including conceptual 
understanding, application, and procedural fluency.  
 
Deer Valley Unified School District will show preference for materials that strongly 
align with the 2016 Arizona Mathematics Standards. Our goal is to identify products 
that best support curricular needs in both digital platforms and in-person classrooms. 
 
Membership will be extended to K-5th grade campus administrators,  
teachers, as well as
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